
ATTENTION! 
CABIN USERS

* * * COVID—19 WARNING * * * 

Alaska Department of Fish and Game is committed to keeping 
our public use cabins open for all to enjoy. 

We need your help! 

Public use cabins/outhouses are not sanitized between users.  
Please remember, you use these facilities at your own risk. 

FOR THE HEALTH AND SAFETY OF ALL….PLEASE:

 BRING YOUR OWN CLEANING SUPPLIES 

 CLEAN AND SANITIZE WHEN YOU ARRIVE 

 CLEAN AND SANITIZE WHEN YOU LEAVE 

 DO NOT EXCEED THE STATED CABIN CAPACITY… 
KEEP YOUR GROUPS SMALL! 

THANK YOU!
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